
Jan 2 & 3 Holiday Care
Jan 31 PD day

Jan 1- Registration
Opens
Jan 6 - First Day Back

JANUARY 2025

December was so good to our crew at STG OSP. Although the
last week brought on a bit colder weather, most of the month

was spent enjoying the snow with sledding, mountain climbing
and many snow angels! 

One of our biggest interest has been building and fine motor
manipulating. We’ve brought in bunchems, plus plus, Lego and

plain wooden blocks and seen so many incredible things
happen with them. Building houses, whole cities and

character creations happens on the daily and it’s so exciting
to see each Star develop their skills and imagination. 

We are looking forward to all the big adventures the new year
brings for OSP. We plan to bring in more special guests and

would love to know - what can you share with us? Unique jobs,
food or dance styles from your culture, new languages? Our

Stars love learning so we would love to hear from you if
there’s anything you can share, or if there is anything your

Star has expressed an interest in, so we can bring it to them! 

St. Greg/IRIC OSP

Important dates:

CONTACT US @ WWW.LITTLESTARPLAYSCHOOL.COM 
LITTLESTARPLAYSCHOOL@HOTMAIL.COM

MISS BECKI 587-877-7827

Birthdays:
3 Laila
12 Ava
26 Aela
27 Axl 

29 Kassy 
31 Jacob 

Reminders:
Please ensure that your Stars are prepared to play outside

everyday! We love the snow and fresh air is so important
especially after being in school all day! 

Try to label all items as well so anything lost can be easily
returned 


